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Patrick Carney

From: BHS School Counseling <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 10:01 AM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: Rescheduled Student/Parent Night

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Good evening, Barracuda Families: 

We have rescheduled our student/parent information night to October 16 in the cafeteria.  Here is the 
updated information … 

School Counseling Student/Parent Night 

 WHAT: From Grade Promotion to Graduation Day; The How To's of High School Success 
 WHEN: Wednesday, October 16   
 WHERE:  Beachside High School Cafeteria 
 TIMES/TOPICS:  

o 5:30pm – 5:55pm: “Mini” College Fair with Local Reps in Cafeteria 
o 6:00pm – 7:30pm:  Welcome in Cafeteria and Various Topics  

 Topic 1:  High School 101  
 Learn about graduation requirements mandated by the State of Florida 

 Topic 2: College 101  
 Learn about what colleges are looking for in a student directly from current 

college reps 
 Topic 2: Bright Futures Scholarship  

 Get information about Florida Bright Futures scholarship program 
 Topic 2: Scholarships  

 Get information about private scholarships including tips, when to apply and 
more 

 Topic 4:  Financial Aid  
 Get information about Federal Financial Aid, including when/how to apply 

 Topic 5:  Career Planning  
 Get information about Xello, a district resource, that can be used for career 

and college planning 
 Topic 6:  AICE and Academy Students  

 Only for AICE program of choice and academy students 
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Hosted by BHS School Counseling department with special guests from UF, UNF, FSU, JU, and Flagler 
College 

If you are unable to attend, there will not be a makeup date but presentations will be posted 
here:  https://www-bhs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/presentations-and-resources/  

We hope to see you on October 16, 2024! 
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